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Bangladesh High Commission

wibu

Bandar Seri Begawan £
Brunei Darussalam "Mujib Year’s Diplomacy,
Friendship & Prosperity’
No.BHC/Bru/G.Admin/2022- Date : 02 February 2022

Tender Notice

As the Chancery Building of the Bangladesh High commission in Brunei Darussalam has

been shifted to a new location (Lot-2469, SPG-1028, Tanah Jambu, Muara) on 01 January 2022.
In this regard Bangladesh High commission invites bids for quotation price the following service:

SINo Name of the works Location
1. Shaheed Minar (Install) No.2469, Spg 1028, Kg
Tanah Jambu, BSB

The complete set of bidding documents from 02/02/2022 to 08/02/2022 on all working

days either in person or by post/email on submission of written application to the undersigned.
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Bangladesh High Commission

No.2469, Spg 1028, Kg Tanah Jambu, BSB
email: mission.bandarseribegawan@mofa.gov.bd

Distribute to:
1. Counsellor (Political), Bangladesh High Commission, Brunei Darussalam.
2. Personal Officer of the High Commissioner, Bangladesh High Commission, Brunei
Darussalam.
3. Notice Board.
4. Office Copy.



